7/18/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Next scheduled blast at RCQ

STATE OF

COLORADO Cazier - DNR, Tim <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Next scheduled blast at RCQ

1 message
Wayne Stoughton <Wayne.Stoughton@martinmarietta.com> Wed, Jul 18, 2018 at 8:32 AM
To: Ken Bishop <ken@kidlynx.com>, Tim Cazier - DNR <tim.cazier@state.co.us>

Cc: Michael Sheahan <Michael.Sheahan@martinmarietta.com>, Robert Cochran <Robert.Cochran@martinmarietta.com>,
"larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com" <larry.mirabelli@buckleypowder.com>, JD Farmer <JD@buckleypowder.com>

Good Morning Gentlemen,

The next scheduled blast at RCQ is set for next Wednesday, July 25, 2018 between the hours of 11:00 AM and 2:00 PM
pending weather conditions and/or mechanical issues. Any questions or concerns please feel free to contact me.

Wayne Stoughton

Manager, Red Canyon Quarry| Rocky Mountain Agg District
Martin Marietta

3131 Barrett Road, Colorado Springs, CO 80926

t.(719) 629-8372

e. wayne.stoughton@martinmarietta.com

www.martinmarietta.com
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